
Nikki R. Haley 
Governor

g>tate of g>outfj Carolina
QBffice of tlje i^obernor

1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia 29201

January 23, 2017

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
tshepherd@washingtonexaminer.com
Mr. Todd Shepherd
Independence Institute
727 East 16th Avenue
Denver, Colorado 80203

Dear Mr. Shepherd,

Thank you for your follow up email on January 3, 2017 regarding audio/video recordings of 
Governor Haley’s “press staff, media staff, and/or communications staff.” The Governor’s press, 
media and communications staff only prepares video recordings for media events, and these items 
are subsequently edited and posted. The press, media and communications staff does not maintain 
audio/video otherwise. Campaign or third party audio/videos are not in possession of the 
Governor’s office.
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